U.S, Alaska Plan

ANCHORAGE - The federal
government has agreed to com-
ply with the Alaska Plan, it
was reported by the Alaska
Plan Construction Opportunity
Policy Board Chairman Robert
Willard.

In a letter from Philip J.
Davis, Acting Director, U. S.
Department of Labor, Employ-
ment Standards Administration,
Office  of Federal Contract
Compliance, the Alaska Plan
Policy Board was assured that
all federal agencies have already
been notified of their require-
ment to satisfy guidelines as
set forth in the Alaska Plan.



